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On September 23 the following Electronic Vote was sent to the Executive Members of the PVS Board of 
Directors: 
 
An Open Water event scheduled for October 10 at National Harbor was discussed at the September 22, 
2010 Competition Committee Meeting. USA Swimming has approved the use of wetsuits for Open 
Water events, as a separate category with the understanding that the athletes using the wet suits will be 
entered as exhibition and not eligible for awards; however each LSC has the ability to vote to allow the 
use of wet suits or not. The proposal to allow the use of wet suits at the October 10, 2010 Open Water 
event was made and approved by the CCM and sent as a recommendation to the Board of Directors. 
Because the event is scheduled to prior to the next scheduled Board meeting, an electronic vote is 
necessary.   
 
Motion to allow the use of wet suits in the upcoming open water event to be held on October 10, 2010 
at National Harbor. 
 
The motion passed on September 25, 2010 


